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Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
As we come to the end of this school year, I would like to take this opportunity to contact you to let 
you know that I will be changing positions for the school next year so consequentially will no longer 
be the tutor for the amazing L5.   
  
It has been my absolute pleasure to have watched the students of L5 grow into the intelligent, kind, 
and resilient students they are and continue to become. I will miss their daily ramblings, their 
humour, their stories, and their smiles but know that they will all go on to achieve wonderful 
things.   
 
Although I will be stepping away from the form, I will be remaining at Passmores so please know 
that I will do my upmost to make sure that your child continues to succeed and blossom during the 
rest of their school career.   
  
To the parents/carers of L5, I would like to thank you as parents or carers of students in L5 for all the 
support you have given me over the past four years. I would like to thank you and your young people 
for your regular communications and many kind words, which have made my role as form tutor that 
much easier.   
  
Your child’s new form tutor will be Ms Harris, who many of the students would have met last year 
during form, I am sure she will enjoy being the form tutor of L5 as much as I have. I would urge you 
to contact Ms Harris in the new school year and continue with your support of your child and the 
school via this key relationship.  
  
I wish your child all the best for the rest of their time at Passmores and for successes in their exams 
and beyond school.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
Mr Oboh  
  
Form Tutor – L5  
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